Himachal Pradesh Power Corporation Ltd.
(A State Government Undertaking)
Himfed Building, BCS, Shimla 171004
Phone: 0177-2671589

Subject: Cancellation of Notice for Expression of Interest (EOI) for
Appointment/Empanelment of Chartered Accountant ( ¢4 ) ~  firms
for conducting Internal Audit for the Financial year 2023-24 and 2024-25.

Ref:- EOI Notice dated: 15.06.2024

Corrigendum:

Notice for Expression of Interest (EOI) for Appointment/Empanelment of
Chartered Accountant firms for conducting Internal Audit for the Financial Year
2023-24 and 2024-25 may be treated as cancelled.




